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20th May 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
Nursery, Reception and KS1 Online Safety Workshop 

 

We would like to invite you to attend an evening workshop to an Online Safety workshop run by the South West Grid for 
Learning (SWGfL). This will take place in the school hall on Wednesday 5th June from 5:30 pm until 7:00pm. 
 

This online training session provided by SWGfL will provide you with an insight into popular technologies and how young 
people utilise them. Demonstrating the massive benefits and potential pitfalls, the interactive presentation will provide 
you with advice, strategies and resources to help you understand and engage with your child’s online lives in a healthy, 
positive, and productive way.  

SWGfL are a charitable trust dedicated to empowering the safe and secure use of technology through innovative services, 
tools, content and policy, nationally and globally. They are proud to be a world leader in online child safety, a founding 
member of the UK Council for Child Internet Safety as well as an advisor to Governments and a partner in the UK Safer 
Internet Centre.    

We live in an ever changing digital world and children are growing up surrounded by technology and its amazing benefits 
but also dangers. You can really make a difference to your child’s safety when online and help them to make good 
choices/decisions by attending this workshop and broadening your knowledge of potential pitfalls and dangers you may 
not have even realised existed. There will be time at the end of the workshop for any questions you may have.  
 

Please confirm your attendance by completing the form at the bottom of the page and returning it to the School office by 
Friday 24th May. 
 
Please note this workshop is not suitable for children to attend. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, we look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Honoria Thompson 
Headteacher 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
SHEPTON MALLET INFANTS’ SCHOOL & NURSERY – ONLINE SAFETY WORKSHOP 
 
Childs name:.............................................................................  Class:  ................................................ 
 
Number of people attending Online Safety Workshop:  .................................. 
 
Signed:  ..............................................................................................  Date:  ....................................... 
(*Parent/Carer)* Please delete as appropriate 

http://www.sheptonmalletinfants.co.uk/
https://swgfl.org.uk/training/online-safety-training/parents-and-carers/
http://www.swgfl.org.uk/
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